
   
  

 

 

Too often, unused prescription drugs find their way 
into the wrong hands. That's dangerous and often 
tragic. Unused or expired prescription medications 
are a public safety issue, leading to potential 
accidental poisoning, misuse, and overdose. Proper 
disposal of unused drugs saves lives and protects 
the environment. The Beaverton Police Department 
is providing a safe, convenient, and anonymous 
means of disposing of prescription drugs.  Please 
join us in getting unused prescriptions disposed of 
properly.  

 

Saturday, October 23 
10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 
 
Event Location: 
Beaverton Public Safety Building 
6125 SW Hall Blvd. 
Beaverton, OR 97076 
 
Drop off on the Main St. side. 
West side of the building. 
 

 

What can be dropped off: 
 

• Controlled, non-controlled, and over 
the counter substances. 

• All solid dosage pharmaceutical 
products and liquids in consumer 
containers may be accepted. Liquid 
products, such as cough syrup, 
should remain sealed in their 
original container.  

 
What cannot be dropped off: 
 

• Intra-venous solutions, injectables, 
inhalers, syringes, chemotherapy 
medications, vaping devices that 
have batteries that cannot be 
removed, or medical waste.  

 
 
 

                                  


